
 

The City of Millersville will be 

suspending sewer cutoffs until 

 April 30, 2020 

The health and safety of our customers is our 

greatest concern. For this reason, we will be sus-

pending service disconnections and late fees 

through the end of April. During this time, we en-

courage you to use our online payment options or 

contact us by phone for account information or to 

request services.  

Please let us know if you have questions or need 

assistance in the days and weeks to come. 

We encourage our customers to make whatever 

payment they can during this time, to avoid accu-

mulating a large balance that may be harder to 

pay off later. 


